
P & C Meeting 

The P & C Meeting for 
this term will be: 

TODAY—MON 4 SEPT 

Held in the Wallabies 
classroom at 3.20pm.  
All welcome, come 
along and share your 
ideas. 

   4 September, 2017 Week 8, Term 3, 2017 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK: 
Spring has arrived with some beautiful weather—I hope you all enjoyed the 

sunny weekend. 

Our Book Week activities last week were highly successful and greatly 

enjoyed by everyone.  It was lovely to see all the children dressed as their 

favourite book character in the parade on Wednesday morning and parents 

should be congratulated for their amazing efforts with the costumes.  The 

support of this year’s book fair was excellent and it is wonderful that parents 

are promoting a love of reading.  A huge thank you goes to Mrs Darley, our 

librarian, who worked hard to organise the Book Week activities and shared 

her passion of reading with the students.  Thank you also to Mrs Hillier and 

Mrs Le Good who helped with the book fair and library displays.   

With the start of the warmer weather it is a good time to remind parents 

that school sunglasses are available to purchase as an optional item in our 

Sun Safety program, for students to wear at recess and lunch times, during 

outdoor education activities and on excursions.  They have Cawdor Public 

School written on the side and have a place on the inside which can be 

labelled with the child’s name.  The sunglasses are available for $15 from the 

uniform shop. 

September is Fruit and Veg month and the eating of fruit and vegetables will 

be promoted throughout the month by the classroom teachers. Each day at 

10.00 am all of the classes have Munch and Sip and at this time the children 

are able to eat fresh fruit and vegetables and have a drink of water. 

Processed foods are not included in this break. Mrs Le Good will also be 

doing some lessons related to kitchen gardens with the Possums over the 

next couple of weeks. This program has been funded by Live Life Well. 

Congratulations to our high achievers at the recent zone athletics carnival—

Cassie Nash, Troy Sitkowski and Oscar Dyson and to all of our team for their 

participation and sportsmanship. Good luck to the team representing the 

school at the Regional Spelling Bee this Thursday. 

The NAPLAN online trial for Years 3 and 5 students will take place at 

Cawdor next week. An information flyer is attached to today’s newsletter for 

the parents and carers of these students. 

Finally, a big thank you to all of the parents who have been showing their 

continual support of the school through assisting with the athletics, 

swimming scheme, Father’s day stall, concert preparation and canteen. Your 

support is integral to the running of the school and is always greatly 

appreciated. 

Kind regards 

Ms Sharon Ihlein 
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Last week we welcomed 

Matthew Nagy and his 

family.  Matthew is in 

Year 5. 
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Congratulations  to Sydney Martin, Year 1, 

who competed in the 24th annual Arndell Anglican 

College interschool equestrian carnival on 19 August 

at Hawksbury Showground. 

 

Sydney and her pony Lolly were placed: 

Second—Best Exhibit 

Second—Best Hands 

Equal Second—Best Rider 

And successfully completed all sporting events. 

 

A wonderful achievement! 

Week 11, Term 1, 2017 

  ZONE 

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

Congratulations to everyone 

for displaying their great 

Cawdor spirit and finishing all 

their events.   

Special congratulations to 

Mitchell Christmann for his 

excellent sportsmanship and 

team spirit in running both 

the junior and senior replay 

as well as his individual 100 

and 200 metre races.  

Congratulations also to 

Cassie Nash for finishing 

first in the 13 years girls 100 

metre final and 3rd in the 200m, to Troy Sitkowski for first in senior boys high jump and 3rd in 

the long jump and to Oscar Dyson who came 3rd in the senior boys’ high jump. Fabulous results! 

The P&C will be holding a BBQ, cake stall and raffle for the 

Local Govt Election on Saturday 28th October 2017.  A note 
will be sent out closer to the date, requesting volunteers and 
donations of goods for the stall. Your support is greatly 
appreciated.  In the past our election day BBQ's have been very 

profitable major fundraisers for the school, harnessing the 

generosity of our local neighbourhood.   
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BOOK FAIR 

Our Book Fair was a huge success, and we 

sold over $900 in books. 

A VERY BIG THANK YOU to all the families 

who purchased books to donate to the library.  

These will be barcoded, covered, and ready 

for borrowing very soon. 

Everyone had a fantastic day  - check out all 

the wonderful costumes at the Book Parade. 



Cawdor Public School 

685 Cawdor Road Camden NSW  2570 

Phone: 02 46366133 

 

Email:  cawdor-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

ATTACHMENTS:    

 Classroom Buzz 

 NAPLAN Fact Sheet Years 3 and 5 

 Cawdor Shopping Bus Tour 

 

Week 8 

Mon 4 Sep  P&C Meeting 3.20pm 

Wed 6 Sep  9am Assembly: Year 4 

Week 9 

   NAPLAN online this week    

    

Week 10 

Mon 18-Wed 20 The TOPS camp Years 5 & 6 

 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM FRIDAY 22 SEPTEMBER 

STUDENTS RETURN MONDAY 9 OCTOBER 

What’s Due: 

 The Tops camp balance 

N otice Board 

Picton Tennis Club: Downing Street, Picton HOLIDAY TENNIS CAMPS Ages: 5 to 14 years 

CAMP 1: Tues 26th, Wed 27th Thu 28th Sept 

Camp 2: Tue 3rd, Wed 4th, Thu 5th Oct 

Time:  HALF DAY—9am-12noon FULL DAY: 9AM—3PM Supervision from 8.30am—3.30pm 

Optional Long Day Supervision (7am to 6pm) $20 per day 

FEES: HALF DAY $30, FULL DAY $35, FULL WEEK FULL DAYS $100 

EARLY BIRD SPECIAL: $25 PER DAY 

Program: Stoke/Rally Development, Multi-Sport Activities & Singles/Doubles Match Play 

For Bookings:  Phone 0432 700 178, email:  pictonta@gmail.com  


